
Pratt Museum to Host Rarefied Light 2023 

Homer, Alaska (July 17, 2024) 

The Pratt Museum will host Alaska Photographic Center sponsored Rarefied Light 2023 
Exhibition 

 

Our final special exhibition of the year will open in our Main Gallery on October 1st, 2024 and 
be on display through January 5, 2024. A First Friday opening reception will be help at the 
Pratt Museum on Friday, October 4th, 2024 from 4-6pm.  

Rarefied Light is Alaska’s largest annual fine art photography exhibition. Each year the Alaska 
Photographic Center seeks out a nationally recognized artist to jury the Rarefied Light show 
and present a public lecture and workshop. This year guest juror, Jennifer Spelman, selected 
46 photographs by 35 artists for inclusion in this year’s exhibition, from a field of 391 entries 
by 65 artists.   

About the Alaska Photographic Center Formed in 1983, the Alaska Photographic Center 
(APC) is a statewide organization with a mission to promote fine art photography in Alaska.  
More information is available at http://akphotocenter.org/. 

About the Pratt Museum The mission of the Pratt Museum is to strengthen relationships 
between people and place through stories relevant to Kachemak Bay. It fulfills its mission by 
facilitating engagement between community members and strengthening understandings of 
our shared place. Through these activities, the unique relationship between the people and 
places of Kachemak Bay will be sustained far into the future. The Museum is open daily from 
10am-6pm from Memorial Day to Labor Day and Tuesday-Saturday from 11am-4pm the rest 
of the year. Visit the Pratt Museum at 3779 Bartlett Street in Homer. Tel (907) 235-8635. More 
information is available at http://www.prattmuseum.org/.  

Contact Whitney Harness, Visitor Services, Store and Communications Manager, tel (907) 
435-3328, email wharness@prattmuseum.org 
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